

July 26, 2010

Turner Construction Mr. Bob Diaz 1625 Clay Street Oakland, CA 94612

Re: The joint facilities project between the Emery Unified School District and the

City of Emeryville

Dear Mr. Diaz:

As you know, the Emery Unified School District ("District") is in the process of considering multiple financing options for the joint facilities project with the City of Emeryville. The District is also in the process of revising the project scope.

At the conclusion of the Request for Proposal process for this project, the District determined that Turner Construction ("Turner") is the general contractor the District wishes to utilize for the job. As I am sure you can appreciate, however, the District cannot proceed with any sort of formal contract or commitment with Turner until it has obtained certainty with respect to proceeding with the project (both in terms of obtaining adequate financing and finalizing the project plans).

That said, the District does wish to notify you of its intent to utilize Turner in the event that adequate financing is secured, and if the District proceeds with the project.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss this matter.

)ugiyama

Sincerely,

John Sugiyama, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools John Sugiyama, Ed.D. Superintendent

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Miguel Dwin President

Cheryl Webb Vice President

Joshua Simon Board Clerk

Pat Hooper County Representative

Melodi K. Dice Board Member

SCHOOL SITES

Anna Yates Elementary School Jaguanana Lathan, Principal 1070 41st Street Emeryville, CA 94608

Emery Secondary School Anakarita Allen, Principal 1100 47th Street Emeryville, CA 94608